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The purpose of this letter is to advise you that Health Power HMO, Code XR will
no longer be participating in the FEHB Program effective May 1, 1999.  Please see
the attached BAL for more details.

If you have any questions please contact us on (202) 606-0606.

Robert A. Yuran, Chief
Financial Policy Staff
Retirement and Insurance Service


